
SB 2231 

This bill encourages discrimination against students who are trying to be who they are called to be even 

when that conflicts with the body they had at birth.  If a school or teacher wishes to support a student 

through using a pronoun that is acceptable to the student, the state should not stand in the way.  This 

bill is discriminatory, unnecessary and should be rejected.  

 


